
Have You Heard About
the New Wage Law?

Attention Farm Workers:

Beginning January 1st, 2016:

Before December 15, 2016:

It's Your Right. ¡Sí Se Puede!

Thanks to the United Farm Workers, we have a new law that protects fair pay
for all piece rate farm workers  

You could
make $8

or more per
day or
$48 per
week*

®

®

*This average will change
depending on the circumstances

of each worker

REMEMBER, do NOT sign any document that waives your right to this money!

For More Information: Salinas (805) 757-6700  |  Madera (559) 674-4525  |  
Oxnard (805) 486-9674  |  Santa Rosa (707) 528-3039


